

Monday 15th April 2013

Dear Chris,

On behalf of Smock Alley Theatre 1662 I am delighted to invite you and the cast and crew of 'The Swell Party' to perform at our theatre from 29th September to the 5th October 2013.

I also invite you and WAAPA students to participate in workshops with the Gaiety School students and look forward to this collaboration.

We are very much looking forward to working with you all on this exciting project and to welcoming you to our theatre and Dublin.

Best Wishes

Patrick Sutton

Director

Smock Alley Theatre 1662